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Our date
2022-05-24
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Qur reference

2022/020768-001/DEFNON/ 721
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10f1

To
All potential respondents

Copy to

P1095 - Request for Information No. 100945 - Long Range Precision Fire System,

Cover letter

The Norwegian Defence Materiel Agency is considering procuring Long Range Precision Fire Systems.
In that respect, we kindly ask you to answer the enclosed” Request for Information (RFI). Please be
advised that your answers will be used for our planning purposes only.

If you have any question concerning this RFI, contact our “point of contact” listed in the enclosed RFI.

Sincerely,

athrine Thrane
Head of Section
Contract Department

A Annex: Request for Information No. 100945 - Long Range Precision Fire System
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Postboks 800 Postmottak  Grev Wedelsplass 1 /

2617 Lillehammer 0151 OSLO

Norge Norge Military phone no
05103003

E-mail / Internet
postmottak@fma.no
www.fma.no
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